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TO:  Lehman Community 
 

FROM: Peter O. Nwosu, Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Student Success  
 

SUBJECT: CUNY’s Policy on Religious Accommodation 
 

DATE: May 14, 2020  
 
Dear Colleagues— 
 
I hope this email finds you well. As we enter the final exam period, please be mindful that Ramadan is being observed 
through May 23 and that there may be other religious observances during the close of the academic year.  
  
I am writing to remind you of CUNY’s policy about religious accommodation, which allows for students to request and 
be granted an accommodation on the basis of religious belief.  A link to the policy is posted below: 
  
https://www.cuny.edu/about/administration/offices/legal-affairs/policies-procedures/reasonable-accommodations-
and-academic-adjustments/vi-religious-accommodations/ 
 
For any questions about CUNY's policy on religious accommodations, please contact Dr. Stanley Bazile, Dean of 
Students at Stanley.Bazile@lehman.cuny.edu.  
 
Please remain well and keep safe. 
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